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15 May 2018 

   

 

FINAL ARRANGEMENTS FOR CHET RESIDENTIAL 23-25 MAY 2018 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Please see below final arrangements for the upcoming visit to Chet 

on Wednesday 23rd May. 

 

 Children to come into school at 09:45 a.m. 

 Luggage to be put into Lower Hall 

 Lunch will be provided at the centre 

 Children to wear own clothes 

 

We will return to school on Friday 25th May at approximately 2:00 

p.m. depending on traffic. Children must be collected from school. 
 

We are sure children will have a wonderful time – let’s hope the 

weather keeps fine! 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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